
From: Derek.Ewart2@met.police.uk on behalf of NAMailbox-.Licensing@met.police.uk
To: Licensing
Cc: Danni.Jones@met.police.uk; Jade.Haynes2@met.police.uk; Pantelitsa.Yianni@met.police.uk
Subject: Holding Reps submitted by PC Ewart RE: Application for a Premises Licence- Bombay Rickshaw, Shop, 172

Archway Road, Hornsey, London, N6 5BB. (WK/571302)
Date: 30 June 2023 16:05:02
Attachments: image007.png

image003.png

Good Afternoon
 
Please regard this email as a holding rep for these premises .We do not agree with the
extended termination hours of the premises to run until the following :
 
 
Late Night Refreshment
Sunday to Thursday                   2300 to 0300 hours
Friday to Saturday                     2300 to 0500 hours
 
Hours open to Public
Sunday to Thursday                   1200 to 0300 hours
Friday to Saturday                     1200 to 0500 hours
           
 
 
We feel that these extended hours into the late hours of the next day will promote a public
Nuisance with patrons causing associated noise nuisance  .Added to this there is as historically
evidenced a cumulative impact with a nearby late night drinking establishment (Namely the
premises The Village Square at 177 Archway Road ) who’s terminal times are earlier and who’s
patrons then walk the very short distance to these premises whereby ASB and disturbances take
place ,clearly these premises are therefore a magnet for inebriated patrons who wish to further
their evening into the later hours .
 
In order to satisfy the Prevent Crime and Disorder objective as well as the Public Nuisance
licensing objective we would look to suggest these premises curtail their termination times for
both late night refreshment and Hours open to the public to as follows
 

The opening hours of the premises:

Sunday to Thursday                   1200 to 0030
Friday and Saturday                   1200 to 0230
 
 
With all other licensable activities to cease at these terminal times also .
 
 
 
Kindest Regards
 
Derek
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From: Noshaba Shah <Noshaba.Shah@haringey.gov.uk> On Behalf Of Licensing
Sent: 20 June 2023 16:42
To: Haringey Building Control <Control.HaringeyBuilding@haringey.gov.uk>; Planning
Enforcement <Planning.Enforcement@haringey.gov.uk>; Felicia Ekemezuma
<Felicia.Ekemezuma@haringey.gov.uk>; Frontline <Frontline@haringey.gov.uk>;
'TRACY.BROWN@london-fire.gov.uk' <TRACY.BROWN@london-fire.gov.uk>; Marlene D'Aguilar
<Marlene.DAguilar@haringey.gov.uk>; Charley Osinaike <Charley.Osinaike@haringey.gov.uk>;
Maria Ahmad <Maria.Ahmad@haringey.gov.uk>; 'FSR-AdminSupport@london-fire.gov.uk' <FSR-
AdminSupport@london-fire.gov.uk>; Michael Squire <Michael.Squire@haringey.gov.uk>; Brian
Ellick <Brian.Ellick@haringey.gov.uk>; Jennifer Barrett <Jennifer.Barrett@Haringey.gov.uk>;
Sarah Greer <Sarah.Greer@haringey.gov.uk>; NA Mailbox - Licensing
<NAMailbox-.Licensing@met.police.uk>
Cc: Daliah Barrett <Daliah.Barrett@haringey.gov.uk>; Chanel Roye
<Chanel.Roye@haringey.gov.uk>
Subject: Application for a Premises Licence- Bombay Rickshaw, Shop, 172 Archway Road,
Hornsey, London, N6 5BB. (WK/571302)
 
Dear RA’s,
 
Please find attached an application for a Premises Licence.
 

Please note the last day of consultation will be on 17th July 2023.
Please forward all responses to licensing@haringey.gov.uk
 
Please ensure you respond or send any correspondence to licensing@haringey.gov.uk. If it is sent to me directly
it there may be a delay in obtaining a response.
 
Kind Regards,
 
 
Noshaba Shah
Licensing Officer
 

 
Haringey London
Licensing Authority, River Park House, Level 1 North, 225 High Road, Wood Green, London, N22 8HQ
T. 020 8489 8232

http://www.met.police.uk/
mailto:Derek.Ewart2@met.police.uk
mailto:NAMailbox-.Licensing@met.police.uk
https://www.facebook.com/metpoliceuk
https://twitter.com/MPSenfield
https://twitter.com/MPSenfield
https://twitter.com/MPSharingey
https://twitter.com/MPSharingey
mailto:licensing@haringey.gov.uk
mailto:licensing@haringey.gov.uk


E. licensing@haringey.gov.uk
If you need to report something please log it here: Report It or use our Online Service:
Contact Frontline Why wait when you can do it online?

 
www.haringey.gov.uk
twitter@haringeycouncil
facebook.com/haringeycouncil
 
P Please consider the environment before printing this email.
NOTICE - This email and any attachments are solely for the intended recipient and may be
confidential. If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender and delete it
from your system. Do not use, copy or disclose the information contained in this email or
in any attachment without the permission of the sender. Metropolitan Police Service
(MPS) communication systems are monitored to the extent permitted by law and any email
and/or attachments may be read by monitoring staff. Only specified personnel are
authorised to conclude binding agreements on behalf of the MPS by email and no
responsibility is accepted for unauthorised agreements reached with other personnel. While
reasonable precautions have been taken to ensure no viruses are present in this email, its
security and that of any attachments cannot be guaranteed.

mailto:licensing@haringey.gov.uk
https://our.haringey.gov.uk/reports/add
https://eforms.secure.haringey.gov.uk/ufs/EMAIL_CONTACT.eb?SERVICE_ID=OT
https://www.haringey.gov.uk/contact-haringey-council
http://www.haringey.gov.uk/

